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Ténakorua
Official information request for correspondence relating to Ferny Gair and Teme River,
| refer to your official information request dated 25 February 2025 as follows:

‘all correspondence between the Outdoor Access Commission and the Marlborough District Council
related to public access to Ferny Gair and Teme River”

Most of the information you have requested is enclosed. There is one more set of documents to come that we
have just discovered. We will forward that set on shortly.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where

possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https://www.herengaanuku.govt.nz/our-
work/about/disclosure/official-information-act-responses, with your personal information removed.

Naku noa, na

Stephen Day
Communications Manager

Encl. CMS 583 access to Teme River [2011-2012]: all relevant correspondence in case file
CMS 2255 Public Access Teme River [2014-2015]: all relevant correspondence in case file
AS1686 Facilitate access - Teme River [2018-current]: all relevant correspondence in case file



